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OUR NEXT PRODUCTION…

MAY 29, 30, 31                                                               DETAILS OVER THE PAGE 

 
 

PANTASTIC! 
 
A record number of children joined the cast of 30 for our 
2014 pantomime – The Sleeping Beauty. 
 
With plenty of colour, spectacular costumes and sets, 
excellent singing, much comedy and lots of participation 
– oh yes there was – a jolly good time was had by all!  
 
Thanks to all of you who came along and joined in the 
fun! 

   
 

 

COMING IN THE 

AUTUMN 

 
 

We Happy Few                        by Imogen Stubbs 

Inspired by the true wartime history of the Osiris Players, Imogen Stubbs’ comedy follows the adventures of a 

small group of women who come together to form a ‘girls only’ theatre company to take the plays of 

Shakespeare around culture-starved Britain.                        (Selected as part of the RSC Open Stages Project 2013-2016) 
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ANIMATING THE WORD 
 

 
 

On the 23rd March 2014, two of our members took 
part in an event that was held at Keats House 
Museum in Hampstead, NW London. 
 
‘Animating The Word: Playing Poetry’ was a free 
ticketed event that was organised by a talented 
young lady called Emily Mae Winters with the 
concept of bringing artists from all over London 
together to collaborate with text. 
 
A whole range of traditional poetry and 
contemporary performance poetry was delivered 
as well as actors and musicians improvising and 
working together to bring different examples of text 
to life.  
 
Jackie and Louise re-enacted a scene from the 
movie ‘Bride Wars’ in which two very stubborn 
friends fight over the dates for their prospective 
weddings. Having manipulated the text to be 
delivered in English rather than American, the 
audience was treated to an intense display of 
rudeness and one-upmanship which received a 
great round of applause from those who attended. 
 

 

 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN ACTING OR BACKSTAGE? 

If you would like to become a member of The 
Alexandra Players, check out our website, find us 

on Facebook or tweet us on Twitter NOW! 
 

 
 

The Alexandra Players 
By arrangement with Samuel French Ltd 

Present 
 

A FOOT IN THE DOOR 
A comedy by Richard Harris 

 
Thurs 29, Fri 30 & Sat 31 May 2014 

 
8:00pm (Doors open 7:30) 

Seats £8.00 – Concessions £7.00 
 
May Archer, an elderly widow, is entertaining in her 
London semi. The first “guest” to arrive is Warren, a 
fledgling wardrobe salesman, followed by Desmond 
(home security), his more experienced counterpart. Next 
on the scene are Stan and Angela, keen to measure up 
May’s bedroom for decoration, and then the pneumatic 
Jilly arrives with her electric keyboard. Each salesperson 
adopts a persona they think will persuade their 
prospective client to put her money their way, but May’s 
inability to wrench her eyes from her TV – and her lack 
of interest in any of the products – look set to wreck 
their hopes. This madcap comedy comes to a rousing 
conclusion when May saves the day with a clever scheme 
that leaves everyone satisfied. 
 
This new play, by the author of previous hits such as The 
Business of Murder and Stepping Out will have you rolling 
in the aisles. The cast of Janet Sweet, Bennett Lau, Mark 
Higgins, Nik Renouf, Laura Steel and Louise Gaul is 
directed by Keith Hartley with setting by Rob Hames and 
Roy Moore. 
 

 
Recent productions have sold out fast so it is advisable 

that you book your tickets well in advance. 
 

BOOK YOUR SEATS NOW 
By telephone, Email or PayPal via our website 

to reserve your tickets online.* 
 

Large party booking must be paid for in advance. 
 

*Seats booked by telephone or email,must be collected and paid 
for no later than 15 minutes before the performance or they may 
be resold. Tickets purchased through PayPal will not be resold. 

 

(  07867 627 987 
alexandraplayers@gmail.com 
www.alexandraplayers.org.uk 

 

Publicity Co-ordinator: Janet Sweet 
34 Eastbrook Road, London SE3 8BT 

Telephone: 020 8856 6204 
 

The Alexandra Hall is part of Charlton U.R.C. in Bramshot 

Avenue. The church supports the work of the Alexandra 

Players thereby enabling the Players to put on their 

productions. 

http://alexandraplayers.org.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/TheAlexandraPlayers
https://twitter.com/alexplayersse7
http://www.alexandraplayers.org.uk/

